

The Project Graduation Committee of teachers, parents, and senior students have joined efforts again to ensure that we continue the tradition of holding a Project Graduation for our graduates to provide a tobacco, alcohol, and drug free memorable night. To ensure the safety of all participants, bags will be checked by drug dogs.

On the night of the event, the students will be loaded onto buses and head to Boston for an unforgettable night on an overnight cruise on Boston Harbor with Spirit Cruises. Entertainment, food, beverages, and most importantly, safety will be provided throughout the night to ensure that a wonderful time is had by all! Students will arrive back home at approximately 5:00 AM.

Unfortunately, some students may find that this is not affordable and we will not turn them away. The Dover High School Project Graduation Committee is presently conducting a "Sponsor a Senior" donation drive for the 34th Annual celebration for our seniors. We are offering you the choice to "Sponsor a Senior" who could benefit a lifetime from your generosity. It is wonderful to note that this tradition has continued to receive amazing support from various businesses and residents from the local community so that we can offer our students this special opportunity. Your contribution will be recognized and appreciated by all Barrington, Dover, and Nottingham graduates, who will revel in safe celebration.

Donations can be dropped off at the Dover High School Main Office or mailed to:

Project Graduation C/o Bethann Cancellieri 25 Alumni Drive Dover NH 03820

Please ensure that the form below is included in your envelope. Thank you for your support!

2017 Project Graduation Donation Form

(please print neatly)

Last Name	First Name	
Address (Street)	City	Zip code
Any contribution will be welco	omed.	
Please make checks payable	e to Dover High School with a	a memo of Project Graduation:
Che	eck # Amount \$_	